Good afternoon Psych Society!

Our first meeting of the semester was a great success last night. I was glad to see many returning members and even more new members this semester. Here is just a recap of what we went over in case you were not able to make it.

We kicked off the meeting with officer introductions and then turned it over to our members to introduce themselves and get to know one another. 

Then we had the honor of having a UCF Psych Society alumni, Adriana Rodriguez, come give a presentation about the organization she currently works for called OCA. OCA stands for Opportunity, Community, Ability and it is a non-profit organization with several programs structured to assist children and adults with autism. With just a bachelor's degree, you can become a board-certified assistant behavioral analyst through training with this organization. Adriana graduated from UCF 2 years ago and is currently working there as a an applied behavioral therapist. This organization has numerous volunteer opportunities as well as career options upon graduation. For more information, please visit www.GoOCA.org or email therapy@GoOCA.org. 

Finally, we ended the meeting with some announcements:

· Applications are February 22nd and can be turned in during office hours or at our next meeting. *No applications are accepted without dues, which is $20 for the semester!
· Points Sheets can be found on our website. *Remember you need at least 25 points (and attend at least 3 meetings) in order to get a cord and stole as a graduating senior!
· Mentor/Mentee applications are also due on February 22nd 
· Orange You Happy got rescheduled for this upcoming Friday, January 29th at 1 pm. Everyone will be meeting in front of the psychology building on campus.Please email program coordinator@mhacf.org if you would like to participate.
· Relay for Life will be on March 18th-19th and we are Team RUGRATS! Please join our team and help us fundraise for this event to help find a cure for cancer. 
· Next meeting will be on Monday, February 8th at 7:30 pm in SU 221. 
Remember to follow us on Facebook for the latest updates on events, meetings, and opportunities to get involved in Psychology at UCF!

Facebook: PsychSocietyUCF

I hope you all had a wonderful time at our first meeting and I look forward to seeing everyone again at the next one. Have a wonderful day!


-- Barbara Vehabovic, Secretary
Psychological Society at UCF 
Psychology Department 
University of Central Florida 
4000 Central Florida Blvd.
PSY 323 Building 99 
Orlando, Fl 32816-1390

Facebook: www.facebook.com/psychsocietyUCF
Website: http://psychology.cos.ucf.edu/psychsociety/

